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‘Mrs Susan Young
Administration Department
Belfast City Hospital
Lisburn Road

BELFAST

30 November 1995

Dear Mrs Young

'RE: ADAM STRAIN. DECEASED

One of the surgical team was Mr Patrick Keane, Senior Registrar in Urology from Belfast
City Hospital. - ' I
I should be grateful if you would let me have as soon as possible a statement from Mr Keane

fully detailing his part in the surgery and commenting as to whether it progressed

uneventfully or otherwise. Dr George Murnaghan of the Royal Victoria Hospital is arranging
to let me have statements from the RVH clinicians involved. '

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY -
HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST
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